NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2019

Be Empowered Farm

Futures

Exciting new things

Our new home!
Itsbegun ......cccoovvviiiiiiinnnni,

Our new site in Westerleigh is taking shape. We started
with blades of grass in a field. Already we
have our fencing finished
and the main Hub is about
to be completed. See the
pictures of the foundations
being laid, the unit coming Things to sow:
together, the roof proudly Peas, broad beans,
taking position and the SRiiEscds R,

: ) beansprouts,
windows and doors being Wheafgrass
fitted.

Coming Soon

Goat Walking

16 December 2019

Our Christmas Meal :
Animal Care

Wood Work

19 December 2019
Christmas Snacks in

the Nest, Page Park THE SUN SHINES Small Animal

Care




Gardening advice from RHS

November:

Leaves are falling rapidly, and wind and rain are on the increase. Tender plants will
need protecting from frost, gales and freezing rains. Move plants into the
greenhouse, or into a sheltered spot, but if you can't, it is worth wrapping plants or
pots. Remember winter can be a tough time for birds in terms of water and food, so
keep supplies well topped up.

Top 10 Jobs for the month:

Clear up fallen leaves - especially from lawns, ponds and beds

Raise containers onto pot feet to prevent waterlogging

Plant tulip bulbs for a spring display next year

Prune roses to prevent wind-rock

Plant out winter bedding

Cover brassicas with netting if pigeons are a problem

Insulate outdoor containers from frost - bubblewrap works well

Stop winter moth damage to fruit trees using grease bands around the trunks
Put out bird food to encourage winter birds into the garden

Use a seasonal bonfire - where this is allowed - to dispose of excess debris unfit for composting


https://www.rhs.org.uk/advice/profile?pid=684
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